

November 17, 2020

Memo: State Championship Clinic

Coaches,

As the regular season comes to a close and the attendance levels at the LHSAA Superdome Classic are still unknown, we will cancel the 2020 Superdome Clinic. It is the hope to organize a spring clinic in its place. At this time we do not know if it will be in person or virtual. Please continue to remain diligent.

Next week we will release information on the All-State Selection Process.

Thank you for your leadership in your communities.

Sincerely,

Dwain Jenkins LFCA President

Neil Weiner LFCA Vice President

Scott Abernathy LFCA Vice President